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Information Letter no. 07-2013 
 

 

European Cadet/Junior Championships Budapest 
 

Dear Member Federations, 

Following our Information Letter no. 06-2013f we realized that the website of the 

organisers did not give you satisfactory answers when we asked you to send the photos 

of your fencers and officials of the delegation. 

To facilitate the procedure of accreditation in Budapest, please send your photos to the 

webmaster for the event, Mr. Georges Palfi, at georges.palfi@free.fr  
He prepares the accreditation cards which will be handed out in Budapest to the head 

of your delegation. 

Current rules of the FIE will be applied, i.e. your delegation can ask for a number of 

officials equal to 50% of your fencers in the individual competitions. 

We can also simplify your life in Budapest by transferable accreditation cards for 

coaches from mentioned quota by having only the name of your federation instead of 

the name of the given person. 

 

 

 Best regards, 

 

Max W.F. Geuter 

General Secretary 
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